
PALA’S PHYSICAL ADDRESSING  
EDUCATION AND COORDINATION PROJECT 
UPCOMING COMMUNITY MEETINGS 

As you may know, COVID-19 
halted our efforts to bring Pala’s 
physical addressing issues to the 
Community for discussion last 
year.  

Pala GIS and the Pala Fire 
Department are resuming our 
Community Meetings to discuss 
the Pala’s Physical Addressing 
system, 9-1-1 system and the 

transition of old 4-digit and incorrect physical addresses to the existing 
5-digit system already in place on Pala. This transition will be taking 
place later this year into early next year.  

Four community meetings will be held on two dates to address your 
questions, concerns and to get your feedback. Morning and evening 
meetings are being held to ensure everyone has the opportunity to 
attend. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Matthew 
Deveney, GIS Specialist at mdeveney@palatribe.com or call     
(760)891-3512. 
 
Pala Administration Building 
Tuesday, August 31, 2021 @ 10:00am and 6:00pm  
Thursday, September 23, 2021 @ 10:00am and 6:00pm  
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